
To Whom It May Concern: 
As tax-paying residents of the state of Kansas I am writing you in 
support of Senate Bill No. 323; An Act concerning school districts; 
creating the Jason Flatt act; requiring suicide prevention training for 
school district personnel. 
Per the Fiscal Note for SB 323, dated 1/20/16, “enactment of SB 323 
would have NO FISCAL EFFECT for the state”. However, it may have a 
tremendous impact in preventing future suicide attempts by Kansas 
youth.   

             Thank you, 
             Gretchen and Ardie Davis 
             5206 W. 58th Street 
             Roeland Park, KS 66205 
  

 


